PERKASIE BOROUGH PARKS & RECREATION BOARD

MINUTES OF THE MEETING
February 19th, 2019
Perkasie Borough Hall
7:00 p.m.

The monthly meeting of the Perkasie Parks and Recreation Board was called to order at 7:04 pm on
February 19th by Nelson Hollenbach. Members present were Dave Broadbent, Nelson Hollenbach,
Melissa Kilderry, and Chris Uncango. Staff Present was Megan Prusienski, Director of Parks and
Recreation. Those not present: Bethany Schwendy, Kathy Rocchetti, Lisa Walters, Aaron Clark, and
Samantha Darrell.

1. Pledge of Allegiance
2. Public Forum - none
3. Approval of Meeting Minutes: January 15th, motioned by Nelson, seconded by Melissa.

4. Old Business Updates
o Business Signage on Fencing — Dave did confirm signs are metal. Since we suggested only a six
month hanging period metal may not be the best option for smaller businesses. Keeping with
the suggestion of vinyl with holes/gromets for fencing.
o Group discussed the need for a proper drainage pipe for the dog park as the constant
wetness is not attractive.
o LBT Outreach meeting — was held in Quakertown. The feasibility study will be completed in the
next few months
o Bus Trips —the Lancaster and Gettysburg trips were not well received. Another suggestion is a
trip for the Renn Faire including ticketing. Also to do another Longwood Gardens Trip in
December.
5. Reports
o Park and Recreation Report, January.

6. New Business
o  Great American Clean up, Saturday, April 20, 9:30 — 11:30 am/ Will be held in Lenape — meeting
place at the picnic tables behind the LL fields. Melisa volunteered to head this event. Suggested
maps of Lenape to help volunteers with the route.
o National Trails Day is June 1st, the opening day of the Farmer’s Market. We need a person to
help at the borough table to discuss trails in Perkasie — still available.

7. Other Business and Discussion

o Concerts at Lenape? Not currently, they are just scheduled for Menlo. Once the amphitheater is
an option we can move the concerts to Lenape, entrance off Constitution.

o 5k’s for Perkasie — discussion mentioned that the market is oversaturated with 5ks and they
actually cost a lot of money for the timers, approximately $600

o Pennridge Little League Fields — the construction seems to have stopped — please provide
update

o  Chris suggested he can hold an umpire clinic for interested youth to help train them
appropriately for the upcoming season. Program would take place two evenings, one in borough
hall, the other at the field.

8. Adjourn: There being no additional business, the meeting adjourned at 8:42 pm. Motioned by Melissa,
seconded by Dave.

Next Meeting: April 16th, 2019 — 7:00 PM at Perkasie Borough Hall

“The mission of the Perkasie Park & Recreation Board is to preserve and enhance the
park system while planning and supporting events for the benefit and enjoyment of our community.”



